[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Jane Olds, Wendlebury Parish Clerk 
Sent: 26 June 2018 10:38
To: George Smith; Planning
Subject: Planning application reference 18/00848/F

Dear George,

Wendlebury Parish Council considered application reference 18/00848/F for Mr and Mrs Robert Hooke at Streamways, 8 Rectory Close,  OX25 2PG with the proposal for 'Erection of new detached dwelling with integral garage' and had no comments or objections.

I trust that this is of help to you.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD

